
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Staff News 
 

We are delighted to welcome Auntie Leah 

and Auntie Chloe to our team. They are both 

experienced nursery practitioners and will 

be joining our Toddler room in the coming 

weeks. 

We are also pleased to welcome Auntie 

Emerald and Auntie Mary to our team of 

Bank Staff. 

You can see photos of our staff members, 

both new and old, located on the board in 

the nursery entrance.   

 

Dear Parents, 
 
A very happy new year to you all! 

It has been lovely to welcome the children back after their Christmas break and to hear all about 

their celebrations. Thank you to those of you who uploaded some festive photos onto Tapestry, 

the children have enjoyed sharing them with their friends. 

A big ‘thank you’ to everyone for their donations for ‘Streets Café’ and the food bank at the end of 

last term, it was humbling to see so much support. As always, please do let us know if there are 

any specific charities you would like us to fundraise for during future events. 

 
 
 
 

  

Dates for your Diaries 
 

 Dentist visiting the Toddlers – 17th 

January 

 Shrove Tuesday – 13th February 

 Valentine’s Day – 14th February 

 Chinese New Year – 16th February 

 Literacy Week – 26th February – 2nd 

March 

 World Book Day 1st March 

 Mothering Sunday 11th March 

 Mum’s Stay & Play – 12th-16th March 

Specific information on each event will be 

given nearer the time. 

 

“Quality childcare needn’t cost the earth” 

138 Beaconsfield Villas BN1 6HE 

enquiries@growingupgreen.co.uk 
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